
 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE  
 

PROSPERO ANNOUNCES NAME CHANGE TO KEON CAPITAL INC  
 

VANCOUVER, British Columbia, March 26, 2021 – Prospero Silver Corp. (TSXV: PSL.H) (the 
“Company”) is pleased to announce that, further to its news release dated March 18, 2021, it has 
changed its name from “Prospero Silver Corp.” to “Keon Capital Inc.” At the opening of the markets on 
March 30, 2021, the Company’s common shares will commence trading under the new name Keon 
Capital Inc. and the new ticker symbol “KEON.H”. The Company’s new CUSIP number is 491895108 and 
its new ISIN is CA4918951084. 

There is no consolidation of the Company’s share capital in connection with the name change. As a 
result, shareholders are not required to exchange their existing share certificates for new certificates 
bearing the Company’s new name. The name change does not affect the Company’s share structure or 
the rights of the Company’s shareholders, and no further action is required by existing shareholders. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors  

“William Murray” 

President, CEO and Director  
Tel: (604) 288 2553 
Email:  wmurray@prosperosilver.com 
 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of 
the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 

 


